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The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations
High Commissioner for Human Rights, Secretariat of the Committee on the Rights of Persons with
Disabilities, and has the honour to inform that the Jordanian Delegation attending the 17" Session of
the Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities to be held in Geneva from 20 March to 12

April 2017, will comprise as follows:

1. H.R.H. Prince Mired Ra’ad Zeid AL HUSSEIN, President of the Higher Council for
Affairs of Persons with Disabilities (Head of Delegation)

2. H.E. Ambassador Ms. Saja S. MAJALI, Permanent Representative of the Hashemite
Kingdom of Jordan — Geneva

3. H.E.Dr. Muhannad Salah (Ahmad Fathi) ALAZZEH, Secretary General, Higher Council
for Affairs of Persons with Disabilities

4. H.E. Mr. Basel Ibrahim Salem TARAWNEH, National Coordinator for Human Rights

5. H.E. Mr. Omar Moh’d Subhi ZABET, Secretary General, Ministry of Social
Development

6. Ms. Malak Ziad Ali AL-DAMEN, Higher Council for Affairs of Persons with Disabilities

7. Ms. Lara Farouq Abdel Jawad (HAJ-YASIN), Higher Council for Affairs of Persons with
Disabilities

8. Ms. Ghadeer Mohammad Ibrahim ALHARES, Higher Council for Affairs of Persons

with Disabilities

9. Mr. D d Mah’d H I MAAITAH, Ministry of Education
10. Mr. Khalaf Issa Salameh AL JA’ARAT
11. Mr. Akram HARAHSHEH, First Secretary, Per Mission of the Hashemit

Kingdom of Jordan in Geneva
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The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, Secretariat of the Committee on the Rights of

Persons with Disabilities, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 7 March 2017



